Souderton Area High School
Big Red Band Boosters Monthly Meeting Minutes
November 2, 2015

Meeting was called to order at 7:02pm.
The October meeting minutes were read and approved as presented.

Executive Committee Reports:
President — Marie Allen
1. Domino dough raisers were on November 2 and the next one is on December Al
2. This was Mr. Straka’s last meeting and wanted to thank him for all the years he has given to the
marching band.
2" VP — Eileen Solomon
1. The last home game of the season went well and there was a great turn out for volunteers for the
concession stand.
Corresponding Secretary- Kelly McMullen
1. Sent out condolence cards for those who've experienced a loss and there were thank you notes
that came in from the condolence cards.
Staff Director Reports
Marching Band Instructor: Steve Straka
1. There are 2 more parades to do. One in Lansdale and one in Souderton.
2. This was a great season.
3. Gave thank you to many individuals who have been with him over the last 9 years
Tim Wilson
1. Great Season for outdoor.
2. Indoor season meeting will be held in a few weeks.
Committee Reports:
Quartermaster: Many repairs were made. Mr. Schloo also presented Mr. Straka with a collage of pictures from
the years that Mr. Straka was Director of Bands.
Ways & Means: Wreaths sales went well and pick up is Nov. 25.
Band Banquet: Date is being discussed for this year.
Uniforms: Might be able to turn in after the Souderton Christmas parade. More info to come.
General Business: The duck derby was brought up and it is in the early phases of being put together for this
year.

Meeting was adjourned at 7:42p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
Augusta Falbo, Recording Secretary



